
 
 Things are ramping up here in first grade! We have started 
spelling and subtraction! Keep encouraging them! They can do 
hard things! 

Thank you for keeping up with the reading homework! It will be 
assigned on Mon., Tues. and Thurs. It is so helpful for them to 
get that practice with you!   

 

 

Some Dates to Remember: Sept. 9 Annual Meeting in Clinton 7:00 

    Sept.26 Hamburger Fry 

    Sept. 30 Picture Day 

    Oct. 10  End of the 9 Weeks P/T conferences no school 

    Oct. 16 – 17 Fall Break 

    Oct. 20 No School Teacher Meetings 

    Oct. 24 Fall Festival 

    Oct. 30 Field Trip 

We will test over these words on Thurs Sept 11     

 Spelling words List 1: 

      man  net 

      ran  sit 

      sun  cub 

      bus  a 

      hot  the 

Thank You!! 

Mrs. Penner 

  

 



 

 


